


From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc:
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB1036 on Feb 23, 2017 09:15AM
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 8:48:10 PM

SB1036
Submitted on: 2/21/2017
Testimony for JDL on Feb 23, 2017 09:15AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Michael A. Wee Individual Support No

Comments: I SUPPORT this bill. However, I am uncomfortable with the language "the
 duty to register a firearm is an ONGOING one." That leaves the door open for future
 re-registration requirements of the same firearm for no practical purpose, except
 harassment of gun owners.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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